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Dear Colleague 

Prospect’s submission: Designed for a different past 

Attached is the Prospect submission to the Energy and Climate Change committee inquiry 

into the UK’s low carbon electricity network infrastructure. The submission may also be 

downloaded via https://library.prospect.org.uk//download/2015/01330 

Highlighting member concerns raised at the 2015 sector Conference and using member 

expertise, the paper argues for a just transition to the low carbon economy with an 

emphasis on greater investment in people and assets. 

The purpose of the Select Committee’s inquiry is to investigate what changes are 

required from today’s electricity infrastructure to build a low carbon, flexible and fair 

network.  

Yours sincerely 

 

Michael MacDonald & Beverley Hall 

 

Negotiator & Research Officer 
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